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January 28, 2015 
 
Ulli Watkiss 
City Clerk 
Toronto City Hall 
100 Queen St. W, 13W 
Toronto, ON, M5H 2N2 
 
Dear Ms. Watkiss, 
 
RE: Appointment to Ontario Good Roads Association 
 
Please be advised, I must regretfully withdraw my name as the City of Toronto representative on the 
Ontario Good Roads Association. 
 
I understand Councillor Paul Ainslie has expressed a desire to seek the nomination to the Ontario Good 
Roads Association in my place. 
 
Thank you your attention to this matter. 
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
 
Mark Grimes 
City Councillor 
Ward 6, Etobicoke-Lakeshore 
 
 
CC: Cathrine Regan, Committee/Council Administrator, City Clerk’s Office 
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